
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF TEXAS 

OFFICE OF THE CLERK 

December 5, 2022 

C L E R K’ S   N O T I C E   22-07 

REQUEST  FOR  PUBLIC  COMMENT  ON

PROPOSED  NEW  COMPLEX  CASE  PROCEDURES  AND  
AMENDMENTS  TO  LOCAL  BANKRUPTCY  RULES 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Texas has drafted proposed 

new Complex Case Procedures and amendments to the Local Bankruptcy Rules. A draft of the 

proposed Complex Case Procedures and a redlined draft of the proposed amendments to the Local 

Bankruptcy Rules are available at the Court’s website (www.txnb.uscourts.gov). The Court invites 

public comment on these proposed revisions. 

Please submit comments by email to comments@txnb.uscourts.gov, or you may hand-deliver or 

mail your comments to the Clerk of Court at 1100 Commerce Street, Room 1254, Dallas, TX 75242. 

Please include your name, address, telephone number, and email address so that you may be contacted 

if there are questions about your comments.   

The public comment period will close on February 3, 2023. 

FOR THE COURT 

Robert P. Colwell 

Clerk of Court 
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